
HPAC Meeting 

Tuesday, June 14th at 5 pm 

 Via Zoom 

 

Agenda: 

 

 

• Welcome 
 

 

• Welcome & Introduction of new Principal 
 

 

• Treasurer Update 
 

 

• Intermediate Foyer Update 
 

 

• Farewell to current team 
 

 

• Introduce and welcome new PAC Team 
 

 

• Principals Report 
 

 

• Open Discussion/ Questions/ New Business  
 

Welcome: 

I would like to welcome everyone here today and thank you for joining us for 
our last monthly PAC Meeting.  We would like to recognize that we are 
gathered together on the traditional lands of the Squamish Nation and want 
to thank our friends and colleagues in the Nation who are working with us to 
guide our understanding of the history of this land and its people.  We respect 



and honour the Elders past, present and future as we bring this knowledge to 
the students of our community.  

Welcome everyone and over to Mr Blackburn to introduce our new Principal 
Breanna Lloyd. 

Treasurer Update - Emma: 

Current HPAC balance of account = $38,509.67 (outstanding cheques of $2k 
and June P card to pay) 

Current Gaming Grant balance of account = $1225.23 (cheque of $1207.50 to 
clear) 

Suggested budget amendment for 2022: 

Increase the staff appreciation lunch amounts slightly. 

Add $500 from HPAC funds for graduation event. 

End of year accounts will be settled in July and saved on the Google drive and 
saved in the paper files and passed to Pedram at the start of the next school 
year. 

Principal’s Report: 

Track and Field Day 

Grade 7 Kayaking 

Freezie Friday 

Student Voice Craft Sale 

June 21: National Indigenous Day 

June 22: Grade 7 Promotion (1-3 in the Gym. 3 - 8 PM in the Gym) 

June 24th - Sports Day 

June 27: K Promotion Event 

June 29th: Last Day, 1:00 (11, 10, 9, 8) or 1:10 



Thank you to all of PAC and a warm welcome to our new principal 
Breanna Lloyd. 

Open Discussion/ Questions/ New Business: 

A very short meeting today as it is our last of the year.  Monica 
handing over to Sogol Zaimi as PAC chair.  PAC team thanked Monica 
for all her hard work over the years and a warm welcome to Sogol 
and to all the new PAC members going forward into 2022. 

 


